DEPARTMENT OF SAFETY & INSPECTIONS (DSI)
. SAINT PAUL ANGIE WIESE, PE(MN), CBO, DIRECTOR
w SAFETY & INSPECTIONS 375 Jackson Street, Suite 220
Saint Paul, MN 55101-1806

Tel: 651-266-8989 | Fax: 651-266-9124

January 31, 2025

Earl Street Auto Sales And Repairs LLC
Attn: Sunde Nyah

2175 Hillsdale Ave

St Paul MN 55119

RE: License Application for Earl Street Auto Sales And Repairs LLC, doing business as same, ID #
20250000006, Located at 803 Earl St/ Second Hand Dealer - Motor Vehicle and Auto Repair Garage

Dear Applicant:

Our review of your application for a license is in process. Notification has been sent to owners and
occupants of nearby properties, community organizations and other interested parties giving them until
Saturday, February 15, 2025 to submit comment on your application. If no objections are received, and
you have returned a signed condition affidavit if applicable, a recommendation for approval of your
license(s) will be placed on the City Council consent agenda.

If objections are received a legislative hearing will be scheduled. You will receive notice of the time,
place and date of the scheduled hearing from the Legislative Hearing Officer. At that hearing, the hearing
officer will take testimony from all interested persons and will make a recommendation to the City
Council as to whether the license(s) should be approved or be referred to an administrative law judge for
further review. The City Council will have the final authority to approve or deny your license application.

Your license will be issued once City Council has approved you application and you have satisfied all
applicable requirements. Requirements including the following must be met prior to license issuance:

e Sign and return one copy of the enclosed license condition affidavit acknowledging the
conditions that will be placed on your license(s). A return envelope has been included for your
convenience.

e Arrange thru the property owner to obtain DSI Fire Inspection Certificate of Occupancy (CofO)
inspection approval by contacting DSI Fire Inspector Brian Schmidt at 651-266-8981 /
brian.schmidt@eci.stpaul.mn.us

e Contact DSI License Inspector Allan Vang at 651-266-1915 / allan.vang(@ci.stpaul.mn.us to
schedule the required on-site Licensing inspection to promote compliance with the enclosed
license conditions and approved siteplan dated 01/03/2025

If you have any questions, please contact DSI Inspector Tom Ferrara at 651-266-9087 or me at 651-266-9106.

Sincerely,
eff Fischbach

DSI Licensing Division

enc.

Disclaimer: This letter is not an indication that your application will be granted. This letter is
intended simply as notice of the ongoing process of your pending application.
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